

January 22, 2007

The Incredible Boris 19-23 Observatory Lane Richmond Hill, Ontario L4C 0M7

I would like to tell Boris thank you very much for making this years Holiday Party the best-to-date. Everyone that attended this years' party is still talking about it. Unfortunately, it will not be easy to beat this next year.

Boris was very easy to work and coordinate with and we would recommend him for any corporate function. His material was appropriate for a corporate audience and he had our attention the entire time.

Thank you again for a very memorable party.

Sincerely,

Leslie G. Olson

Application Services Technical Support